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Fritillaria meleagris 

 



We have just returned from the International Conference in Nottingham where we had a lovely time meeting up 
with many of you. Now we are preparing for a host of visitors who are touring Scotland visiting some gardens so I 
have little time again this week to say much in words but again I hope the pictures speak for themselves. 
 

 
Fritillaria imperialis stands stately in the garden – these are seed raised plants and seem to be flowering rather 
well now they are seven years old. Look carefully and you will see that the stem on the right has a double tier of 
flowers. 

 

 



I have not shown many Fritillaries this year as many came when there was so much else to show in the bulb log so I 
will make a series of small pictures to show some of those that are flowering or have been in the last short while. 

 

 
        amana                                 amana                       graeca                       montana                               bithynica 
 

 
         carica                          pinardi                             acmopetela             grandiflorum                          reuteri 
 

 
         amana                          kotschyana                michaelovskyi                 oliveri                               pallida 
 

 
      yuminensis                    argolica                          affinis                          latakiensis                       lusitanica 



 
           affinis                           oblique                           davisii                       reuterii                                amana 
 

 
       moggridgei                  tubiformis                       burnatii                     montana                            meleagris 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fritillaria moggridgei 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fritilartia cirrhosa 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Fritillaria pallidflora 



 
Tulip bed 

 
This narrow south facing bed has become the home for many of our tulips and the extra warmth trapped by the 
white wall seems to suit them well. These are a few in flower and there are many more buds to open. 
 

 
 
 

   
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
Enjoy the pictures – normal bulb log service will resume next week – I suspect that some Erythroniums may be 
included. 


